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Jacob Gemma

From: Pathak Stephanie
Sent: 01 July 2019 16:44
To: 'Ian Price'
Cc: McGreevy Richard; Fricker Joanne; Matthew Hill; Mervyn Bartlett
Subject: RE: Kingston SEA consultation

Dear Ian, 

Thanks so much for sending through the final LIP3 today. Our recommendation will be taken to the Deputy 
Mayor and you should hear back by the end of this month. 

Thanks again for all your hard work to get to this final version 

Kind regards 
Steph 

Stephanie Pathak 
Principal City Planner | Transport Strategy 
Phone:  (auto ) | Mobile:   
Zone 9Y3, Endeavour Square, Westfield Avenue, London E20 1JN | Email: tfl.gov.uk  

From: Ian Price [mailto: kingston.gov.uk]  
Sent: 01 July 2019 13:47 
To: Pathak Stephanie 
Cc: McGreevy Richard; Fricker Joanne; Matthew Hill; Mervyn Bartlett 
Subject: Re: Kingston SEA consultation 

Dear all, 

Firstly, many thanks for your patience. 

Secondly, having reviewed the remaining SEA responses the updates below remain 
as is, except for a change in para 1.13, where the number of responses has gone up 
to 10. 

There was a detailed reply included, where the core theme of biodiversity was 
present, which is captured in the previously suggested paras. There were a number 
of points that related to the documents not being in accordance of the LIP3 with TfL 
requirements, which is ultimately up to TfL and the Mayor as the approving body. 

Adjusted LIP3 attached. 
regards 
Ian 
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regards 
 
Ian Price 
Team Leader Strategy & Commissioning 
Highways & Transport  
Kingston & Sutton Shared Environment Service 

 
 
On Mon, 1 Jul 2019 at 10:22, Ian Price < kingston.gov.uk> wrote: 

Dear all, 
 
We are still awaiting advice on how we deal with those responses received on Friday 
28 June, and in the meantime please see latest version of the LIP3 and the SEA. 
Tweaks to the LIP3 are as follows and have been highlighted in the document. 
 

New [and replacement] para 1.13 page 8 

 

The Council consulted on the Draft SEA Environmental Report between 4 June and 28 
June, etc... 

 

New para 2.166 - Page 57 

 

The SEA consultation resulted in a number of comments etc...  

 

New borough objective 4.6 - page 58 

 

To ensure biodiversity matters are considered for LIP projects, in line with the Council's 
overall environmental strategy 

 
Project Centre will produce a post Adoption Statement that shows how we have 
considered the responses to the SEA. 
 
regards 
Ian 
 
 
regards 
 
Ian Price 
Team Leader Strategy & Commissioning 
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Highways & Transport  
Kingston & Sutton Shared Environment Service 

 
 
On Mon, 1 Jul 2019 at 08:31, Ian Price < kingston.gov.uk> wrote: 

Dear all, 
 
I am just finalising the text for the LIP3 to account for comments on the SEA, which 
were mostly relating to Biodiversity. We have, however had two late replies that 
need assessing, and I have shared these with the consultant to review. I will still try 
to get revised LIP3 and SEA to you by 10 am, but just wanted to give you the heads 
up. 
regards 
Ian 
 
 
 
regards 
 
Ian Price 
Team Leader Strategy & Commissioning 
Highways & Transport  
Kingston & Sutton Shared Environment Service 

 
 
On Wed, 19 Jun 2019 at 11:23, Pathak Stephanie < tfl.gov.uk> wrote: 

Thanks Ian for the clarification, as long as we receive on the 1 July we should be able to get it through in 
the July approval round.  

 

Kind regards 

Steph 

 

From: Ian Price [mailto: kingston.gov.uk]  
Sent: 17 June 2019 16:51 
To: McGreevy Richard; Pathak Stephanie; Fricker Joanne 
Cc: Matthew Hill; Mervyn Bartlett 
Subject: Re: Kingston SEA consultation 

 

Dear all, 

 

Just a further clarification, that the SEA will be sent on 1 July. If there are any 
substantive issues I will advise you as soon as we are aware. 
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regards 

Ian 

 

 

 

regards 

 

Ian Price 

Team Leader Strategy & Commissioning 

Highways & Transport  

Kingston & Sutton Shared Environment Service 

 

 

On Mon, 17 Jun 2019 at 16:36, Ian Price < kingston.gov.uk> wrote: 

Dear all, 

 

Can I just clarify the current status of the SEA consultation and the timetable.  

 

The SEA consultation went live the first week of June, and is running until 28 
June.  

 

We are dealing with questions as they come in, and will have our Lead Member 
lined up to sign off the document over the weekend, as soon as the consultation 
closes. We will then send the SEA and any minor tweaks to the LIP3, should they 
be required. 

regards 

Ian 
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regards 

 

Ian Price 

Team Leader Strategy & Commissioning 

Highways & Transport  

Kingston & Sutton Shared Environment Service 

Disclaimers apply, for full details see : 
(https://www.kingston.gov.uk/info/200281/policies_and_statements/1212/email_disclaimer) 

Click here to report this email as SPAM. 

 

*********************************************************************************** 

The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have received this email in 
error, please notify us immediately at postmxxxxx@xxx.xxx.xx and remove it from your system. If received 
in error, please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this email or its content. Transport for 
London excludes any warranty and any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the contents of this email 
and any attached files.  

 

Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at 55 Broadway, London, 
SW1H 0DB. Further information about Transport for London’s subsidiary companies can be found on 
the following link: http://www.tfl.gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/ 

 

Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are advised to carry 
out their own virus check before opening any attachments, as TfL accepts no liability for any loss, or 
damage which may be caused by viruses. 
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